October 23, 1967

Kerr McGee Corporation
Box 1347
Odessa, Texas 79760

Re: Packer Leakage Test
#1 Martha Creek Gasg Com
NW SE 30-~-21-24

Gentlemen:

The subject report was received in this office on September
11, 1967. However, the charts were not attached asg required in
instruction #8, on said form.

By letter of September 12, 1967, we requested that said
charts be filed at Your earliest conveni:nce. To date they have
not been received in this office. Therefore, if said charts are
not in this office by Novemberx 1, 1967, the allowable will be
cancelled on this well until such time as they are filed.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

‘W. A, Gressgett
Supervisor, District IX
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